

April 14, 2014

Dear Friends of the Arctic:

Greetings in the wonderful Name of Jesus!

The Lord declared, "..the glory of the Lord shall be revealed..."! How exciting to see His glory revealed even in the high Arctic. Many dear Inuit are turning to Jesus..their lives becoming radiant with God's victory and joy. Even many seasoned Christians are "coming alive" with a new fervency and fresh anointing of Holy Spirit. REVIVAL is in the land! God is on the move to gather many souls...they are HUNGRY....TIME IS SHORT...JESUS WILL RETURN SOON!

Praise reports come from several churches....Cambridge Bay Christians are so happy their new church siding project is completed, and they were so encouraged when ministry teams visited them. Pastor Harry reports that recently several backsliders have re-dedicated their lives to Jesus. Also there has been high anointing in the services that greatly strengthened and blessed the people.

Pastor Emmanuel from Tuktoyaktuk has a great need for a new roof on the 40 year old church and materials are already ordered, but he also urgently needs a larger wood-burning stove to help heat his residence. (He gathers driftwood in summer to be used in winter when the arctic storms rage.) The cost of this stove delivered is about \$5000. Please pray about this need, and if the Lord speaks to you about helping us we will be very grateful. This village is "ripe" for revival.





ARVIAT



TUKTOYAKTUK



Pastor Emmanuel

Pastor Hattie in igloo

Lynn with youth

Recently Pastors Hattie, Lynn and myself have travelled in the eastern Arctic and found God's FIRE...BURNING IN THIS LAND!

The Arviat church continues to be in revival with so many hungry Inuit coming to Jesus in their recent youth rally. Pastor Hattie is planning to take more groups from her church into unreached villages to preach the gospel. Many Inuit are saved in these trips and the power of God sets them wonderfully free.

It was exciting to see the young people in Rankin Inlet deeply stirred to see more souls saved. They have formed a gospel band and now are travelling to other villages to sing and preach. God is giving them a harvest of youth for Jesus!

Our Leadership Training Program in the Bible School will continue in Rankin Inlet this fall, God willing. Some students may not be able to come without financial assistance. Please pray for more sponsors so no one will be turned away. Teaching and training leaders is a vital part of our calling in the Arctic...please continue to pray for us.

Thank you again for continuing to be such caring partners with us, and together, we YELLOWKNIFE

shall see "His kingdom come mid the northern snows"!!

Pastor Harry & group





Baby dedication

